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Friday, 26 July 2024 

Newsletter 
 
Finally, we have made it to the last week of term! You will all be happy to know that the teachers kept hold 
of their winning title in the annual rounders match by beating the Year 6 children by 9 rounders to 7.5! Well 
done Year 6: you were fantastic! We all had a great time and the Year 6 children cooled off nicely after! It 
has been a very busy last week: we have wished our Year 6 leavers well with their onward journey to 
secondary school - we will miss you all.   
 
 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Green class for a weekly attendance of 97.5% 
 
Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  
Thank you. 
 
 
Congratulations also go to Rosa and Orange class for a whole year attendance of 96.61% 
 
 

 

Diary dates for new academic year 
September 
Monday 2nd September – INSET day – closed to all pupils 
Tuesday 3rd September - INSET day – closed to all pupils 
Wednesday 4th September – First day of term 
October 
Friday 18th October – last day of term 
November 
Monday 4th November – First day of term 
  



 

Learning with parents 
Next academic year, we will be launching a new way to record your child’s reading at home. This has been 
successfully trialled in Key Stage 1 during the summer term and will be rolled out to all classes when we 
return. In September, you will receive a link from Learning with Parents – this will be sent as an email or text 
(please check your junk folders for the link if you do not receive one.) There is no need to register; each 
week you will receive a new link to record your child’s reading. You will also have the opportunity to upload 
any pictures or audio and write any comments if you wish. Your child’s class teacher will check the reading 
log at least weekly – we ask that children are reading at least 4x each week at home. Please see the poster 
below for further information. 

 
Save the date! 
On 5th November, we will be holding a bonfire night/ firework display. Further details regarding tickets 
will be available in September when we return but for now, save the date and look out for information 
in the first weeks back. 
 

Message from Mr Seeley 
The last day of term is always filled with many emotions.  There is excitement as we look forward to our 
summer holiday – the chance to rest, recover and start to look forward to the next school year.  There 
is sadness as we say goodbye to people. 
 
Today, we have celebrated those children who achieved 99%+ attendance and stage 5 this school year; 
we have also given prizes to children who came in the top 3 of the Hit 100 challenge.  During the 
leavers’ assembly this morning, parents and carers watched as children sang songs.  We also presented 
our Sports Personality of the year award to Ethan and Holly S– well done and well deserved. 
 
The celebrations didn’t end there.  We welcomed Ben Marshall to our assembly to present the Ben 
Marshall Award.  You may know that Ben is a former pupil of Edgewood.  The Ben Marshall Award is 
given to the 2 children who we feel have not only upheld the school values during their time here but 
also have shone with their core values and the way they conduct themselves.  Well done to Holly G and 
Noah. 
 
We are hoping that the on-going building works will be completed soon, but they might not be quite 
finished in time for the start of the new term – we will send out an update on the INSET days. 
 
Lastly, thank you to all of our families for your continued support.  Edgewood is a wonderful place to 
be and we couldn’t do it without you.  We hope everyone has a brilliant summer break and we will see 
you back in school ready for learning on 4th September. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


